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March 29, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 979:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which establishes ability of retail electricity
consumer to purchase electricity generated by eligible renewable energy resources and certain
ancillary services directly from entity that is not distribution utility that meets specified conditions.
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